
 

 
 
 
FREE MOUNTAINEER ON-DEMAND SHUTTLE SERVICE RETURNS FOR 2020-21 WINTER SEASON  
 
Squaw Alpine Transit Company (SATCo) announced its complimentary Mountaineer on-demand 
shuttle service provided within the two valleys from December 17, 2020 through April 11, 2021 for its 
third consecutive winter season.  
 
A Mountaineer fleet of six will operate in Squaw Valley Thursday through Monday from 7 a.m. until 9 
p.m., and in Alpine Meadows on Saturdays and Sundays from 8 a.m. until 5 p.m.  
 
Mountaineer passengers and drivers will be required to wear face coverings at all times within the 
shuttles, and vehicle occupancy will be reduced to adhere to social distancing guidelines. ​Health and 
safety protocols are stated online at ​SquawAlpineTransit.org/covid-19​.  
 
Despite a reduced vehicle fleet, and with the understanding that average wait times may increase from 
last year’s remarkable numbers, SATCo is still confident that Mountaineer will continue providing 
passengers with a high level of service. 
 
The​ free Mountaineer app​ will always have the current days and hours of operation throughout the 
season as the schedule is subject to change due to shifts in demand.  
 
For more information, visit ​SquawAlpineTransit.org 
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https://www.squawalpinetransit.org/covid-19
https://mountaineer.app.link/download
http://squawalpinetransit.org/

